JAI MEDICAL SYSTEMS

5010 York Road • Baltimore, Maryland 21212 • Telephone 410.433.2200 Fax 410.433.4615 • Toll Free 1.888.JAI.1999

October 4, 2013

«First__Name» «Last__Name», «Title»
«Address__1»
«Address__2»
«City», «State» «Zip»

Re: HEDIS® Breast Cancer Screening Measure

Dear «First__Name» «Last__Name», «Title»:

This letter is a part of our continued efforts to ensure that you are aware of Jai Medical Systems Managed Care Organization, Inc.'s quality assurance standards as they relate to HEDIS[®] (Healthcare Effectiveness Data and Information Set). It is our hope that this information will assist you in achieving our quality assurance goals.

The Breast Cancer Screening measure calculates the percentage of women, 50-74 years of age, who received a mammogram in the last two years. Please contact Joan Mercer-Dunning, Director of Customer Service, at (410) 433-2200 for mammogram referral resources and for information regarding patient transportation to facilities where breast cancer screenings are performed.

Please remember to continually advise patients to have the screening done until they comply with your request. Once your patients receive a mammogram, please make sure that you obtain, review, and insert the results of the exam in their medical charts.

<u>Please ensure that all your female patients in this age range receive a mammogram every two years.</u>

Attached you will find a criteria receipt. After reviewing the standards for this measure, please sign and fax this receipt to Stephanie Scharpf at (410) 433-4615.

We believe that the information provided will help you understand how HEDIS[®] will be used to interpret the quality of care provided to our members. Please remember that this information has been adapted from HEDIS[®] guidelines and should not be substituted for your sound medical judgment. Thank you for your continued efforts to ensure that our members receive the highest quality of care possible. Please feel free to contact us at (410) 433-2200 if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Frances Bird, M.D.

HARUN

Director, Quality Assurance

Sincerely,

Stephanie Scharpf

Director, Regulatory Compliance and

tighow Scharge

Administration